
Soccer Uniform Change 2018-19 

Beginning the Fall Season of 2018, the home team shall wear dark jerseys and socks (dark is 

defined as any color which contrasts with white), and the visiting team shall wear solid white 

jerseys and solid white socks. Prior to and during the game, jerseys shall be tucked into the 

shorts, unless manufactured to be worn outside. 

b. Both socks shall be the same color, with the home team wearing socks of a single dominant 

color, but not necessarily the color of the jersey and the visiting team wearing solid white sock. 

If tape or a similar material (stays/ straps) is applied externally to the socks, it must be of similar 

color as that part of the sock to which it is applied. 

Rationale: This change allows home teams to wear the school-colored jerseys at home. The 

change would provide the opportunity for teams to use an alternative color uniform for 

"special" events, if approved by the state association. 

Please contact BJ Kuntz at 425-282-5234 or bkuntz@wiaa.com if you have any questions. 


